Shawn Nickel
“

From: Katherine Marie Dwyer <k8edwyer@gmail.com>
Sent: Saturday, May 6, 2023 8:24 AM

To: Shawn Nickel

Subject: Willowbrook Development

Hello Shawn!

| am writing as a concerned resident of Hillsdale. We specifically bought in Hillsdale this time last year because of the
open space, rural feel and access to BLM. | was never informed of the potential for this development when we bought or
else | might not have. In addition, the current traffic and road closures in Star already make picking and dropping off my
kids at school take an hour each time. As a working mother this is a huge loss of time in my work day. With the additional
road work and congestion that this project will entail it will make Star unlivable. Honestly, if this project is approved we
will probably leave the community and possibly the treasure valley. :( Please don’t ruin our home that we love with this
additional and totally unnecessary development.

Katie Miller

208-570-0420

Sent from my iPhone



